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April 1, 2003 
 

NOTICE:  COMBINED STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP RESCHEDULED IN 
DOCKET NOS. A-021178 AND TO-030288 

(Rescheduling in part from April 10, 2003 to May 9, 2003, at 9:30 a.m.) 
 

NOTICE:  TIME OF STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP FOR PIPELINE 
COMPANIES, DOCKET NO.  TO-030288 

(April 10, 2003, at 1:30 p.m.) 
 
 
 
RE: Consider Establishing a New Chapter Applicable to the Economic 

Regulation of Petroleum Pipeline Companies Regulated as Common 
Carriers by the Commission 
Docket No. TO-030288 

 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On March 14, 2003, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to File 
Written Comments and Notice of Workshop in Docket No. TO-030288 to be 
convened on April 10, 2003.  Due to scheduling conflicts, the date of the 
combined workshop is rescheduled to May 9, 2003, at 9:30 a.m. 
 
However, the portion of the April 10, 2003, workshop dedicated to consideration 
of establishing a new chapter applicable to the economic regulation of hazardous 
liquid pipeline companies regulated as common carriers will go forward 
beginning at 1:30 p.m. on April 10, 2003.  Our goal for the afternoon of April 10, 
2003, will be to bring the pipeline companies up to date with the financial 
reporting requirements rulemaking related to the other industries, Docket No. 
A-021178.  Then, the pipeline companies will be at the same point in the 
rulemaking process as the other industries for the combined workshop on May 9, 
2003. 
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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the combined workshop scheduled for 
April 10, 2003, to discuss rules relating to reporting transactions between 
regulated companies and subsidiaries and financial reporting for hazardous 
liquid pipeline companies is rescheduled to Friday, May 9, 2003, from 9:30 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m. in Room 206 at the Commission’s headquarters. 
 
FURTHER NOTICE IS GIVEN That the portion of the April 10, 2003 workshop 
dedicated to consideration of establishing a new chapter applicable to the 
economic regulation of hazardous liquid pipeline companies regulated as 
common carriers will go forward beginning at 1:30 p.m. on April 10, 2003. 
 
Questions regarding this rulemaking may be addressed to Fred Ottavelli (360) 
664-1297, or email at fottavel@wutc.wa.gov. or Kim Dobyns (360-664-1242 or 
email at kdobyns@wutc.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 


